
	

BOCCE	NEWS			AUGUST	10TH,	2018	
Guys	vs	Gals	Tournament:			Congratulations	on	the	Lobsters	first-place	victory.		Patrick	McMordie,	Jim	
Goss,	Conway	Chan,	Art	Lind	and	Larry	Camacho	were	led	by	Michael	Sunzeri,	team	captain.			Second	
place	went	to	the	Madames	of	Mayhem.		Team	members	Jean	Brady,	Gloria	Fernandez,	Margaret	
Richardson,	Marilyn	Gingerelli,	Claire	Toussaint	and	Barbara	Orlando	were	led	by	captain	Jeanne-Anne	
Whitacre.			Thank	you	to	the	tournament	coordinator,	all	the	captains,	team	members	and	our	
wonderful	referees	for	another	great	Guys	vs	Gals	Tournament.		

Triple	Play	Tournament	is	now	underway	and	promises	to	be	an	exciting	time	for	the	next	3	weeks,	with	
playoffs	the	4th	week.		Check	the	website	(www.villagesbocceclub.com)	and	the	Villager	for	weekly	
standings.	

Bocce	Bash	is	every	Friday	from	3	p.m.	to	5	p.m.		till	the	end	of	October.		All	that	is	required	is	a	snack	to	
share,	a	desire	to	have	fun	and	socialize	with	friends.		If	you’re	new	to	bocce,	GerrI	McCoid	and	her	
committee	will	meet	and	guide	you	through	the	process.	

Save	the	Date:				

**September	8th	begins	the	Fall	Round	Robin	Tournament.		Please	check	the	club’s	website	
(www.villagesbocceclub.com)	or	the	bulletin	board	in	the	cabinet	at	the	bocce	court	for	sign	up’s.			
Questions??		Paul	Andersen	will	be	the	coordinator	for	this	last	tournament	of	the	bocce	season.	

**Is	your	Village	ready??		The	Villages	Challenge	will	be	on	September	22nd,		from	9	a.m.	to	3	p.m.		Your	
tournament	coordinator	this	year	will	be	Marion	Logie.			Will	Verano	retain	their	1st	place	status?	

	


